
FINANCE COUNCIL MINUTES 

November 11th, 2024 

The finance council met at noon on November 11th in the conference room. Those 
attending included Tony Zuber, Rob David, Dan Eagleson, Allyson Padilla, Jeffrey 
Rosenberg, Fr Steven and Ed Beyers. 

Tony Zuber led the opening prayer. The minutes of the October meeting were approved as 
presented. 

There was a brief discussion of the financial report, after which Rob David presented his 
monthly report on investments. After another very good month in the market, Rob 
reminded that it would be a good time to take some profits in anticipation of any major 
expenses coming up. 

In other business, Jeffrey Rosenberg reported that new electronic locks for exterior doors 
would cost between five and six thousand dollars. She also said the school board is 
looking at replacing the playground equipment over a three-year period. 

With no other business to discuss, the meeting adjourned at 12:30. The finance council will 
meet again December 9th. 


